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Full Name Comment 

Zoey Best 

I am writing to express support for the local business ’Baked by the 
River’. I have found they do so much good for this community and 
beyond it. Truly good neighbors.  

Marissa 
Pontecorvo  

Hi, I was a huge part in advocating for adult use in 2020. I feel that 
these bills were written really quickly due to the pandemic and I've 
been working closely with NORML, and apparently for the state of New 
Jersey there's eight bills that still are not signed regarding cannabis 
legislation and homegrow can you let me know where we are with that 
I have patience that can't afford their medications meaning cannabis at 
the dispensary as well as growers that grow finer medication then at 
the dispensary ... I would like to know what we're doing about the 
homegirl issue for medical patients as well as adult use, and why are 
there eight bills when the governor's leaving this year? Do we want to 
wind up like DC? I THINK NEW JERSEY NEEDS TO DO BETTER WE'VE 
DONE BETTER EVERY YEAR SINCE THE PANDEMIC AND WE'RE NOT 
DOING WELL WITH THIS 

Gina Rosar 

When will the CRC establish the WIRE (Workplace Impairment 
Recognition Expert) Standards? Standards are needed so that 
Certification can be obtained. Will the State issue Certifications? If not 
will there be approved vendors for Certification? 

Darren Petti  

In my opinion, NJ government is spending too much time and money in 
creating statutes and penalties and fees, and not enough time and 
effort building up production _ the kind needed to reduce the sales 
prices of marijuana. Medical patients don't even get any benefit from 
using a New Jersey dispensary in my opinion. This is all because of high 
prices. Put in the effort to make some more grow houses and get some 
products growing. Also medical patients should be allowed to grow 
marijuana in their home. 

Keith Reid 
When will we be allowed to grow our own medicine like all other 
medical states allow ? 

Andrew 
Becker, MSW, 
LCSW, ACSW, 
MAC, LCADC, 
SAC 

I agree with Kevin Sabet, Ph.D. and Robert S. Weiner and ask that the 
Commission require health warning labels on Marijuana and THC Drug 
Products. Every marijuana derived-or THC-containing product should 
have two components. The potency of Delta- 9 THC- the cannabinoid in 
marijuana that produces a high, and then a primer on the negative 
impacts of marijuana: psychosis, impaired driving, addiction, suicidality, 
uncontrolled vomiting(cannabis hyperemesis syndrome). Warning labels 
should also alert potential harm to fetuses/not to be used by pregnant 
women, should explicitly say this is not to be used by breastfeeding 
women, can be harmful to pets, and include a disclaimer that marijuana 
is not approved by the FDA to treat or cure any disease or condition. 
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The higher the THC potency, the greater the risk of negative health 
impacts and addiction, especially for young people. More frequent use 
compounds these consequences. Any product that contains more than 
10% THC should be labeled as " High Potency" and warrants its own 
disclosures about the risks of using high-potency THC, this will help 
customers make the connection. 
All marijuana outlets-medical or retail-should be required to display 
posters visible to all patrons with these health warnings.  
  

Robert 
krouse  How come i can't grow my own pot.. I have to pay 1200 dollars a mouth 
Van Ryker  At this point, I just want to know whose pockets Curaleaf is in.  
  

 


